
  
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
Public Service Announcement: September 5, 2019 

        Contact: Matthew Kent  
mkent@glynncounty-ga.gov 
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Evacuation Lifted 
 
GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- Glynn County, the entire City of Brunswick, and the Jekyll Island 
Authority have lifted the evacuation order for Zone A and the barrier islands. The State of 
Emergency for Glynn County has ended. 
 
ALL roadways are open to the public including the F.J Torras Causeway, the Sidney Lanier 
Bridge, and the Jekyll Island Causeway. Assessment teams are being deployed to determine the 
damage to the community and will repair the damage as rapidly as possible. Please be aware of 
your surroundings. Do not touch fallen power lines as they can be extremely dangerous. 
 
To see real time status of services, potential storm damage and weather reports go to the Glynn 
County EMA dashboard at: http://tinyurl.com/EMAdashboard. For non-emergency calls, 
please use 912-554-3645 to free up 911 lines for emergency calls.  
 
We will continue to monitor conditions and updates will be available at www.glynncounty.org 
and on the Glynn County EMA Facebook daily. To stay informed on Jekyll Island-specific 
updates, visit https://www.jekyllisland.com/weather-alert/. We advise the public to use the latest 
forecast models from the National Weather Service Jacksonville to stay informed between 
updates. 
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